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To ensure nuclear power provides safe, reliable, emissioni-free energy, it is imperative 
for the NRC to uphold strong regulatory standards, That is why we are disturbed by the 
consideration of these far-reaching changes to the NRC's regulatory regime without first actively 
conducting robust public outreach and engagement. It would be a mistake to attempt to make 
nuclear power more cost competitive by weakening NRC's vital safety oversight. Cutting 
corners on such critical safety measures may eventually lead to a disaster that could be 
detrimental to the future of the domestic nuclear industry_ 

We understand that, in the coming weeks, NRC staff will provide to the Commission 
recommendations for proposed changes on the ROP, Given the significance of the proposed 
changes to the ROP, we request that NRC hold a public comment period prior to Commissioners 
voting on any changes. 

It is critical these steps are taken before any further action. Thank you for your 
consideration and attention to our request. 

Sincerely, 

t��br' 
Chairman 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 

Chairman 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 
Subcommittee on Energy 

Committee on Appropriations 

Marcy Kaptur 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Energy and 

Water Development, and Related 
Agencies 

cc: The Honorable Jeff Baran, Commissioner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
The Honorable Annie Caputo, Commissioner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
The Honorable David A Wright, Commissioner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 


